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The Honorable Larry Alley, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Alley: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 209 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 209 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 209 would amend existing law concerning advance voting ballots to specify the 

requirements for mailings, including for the documents and envelopes included in the mailings, 

intended to solicit a registered voter to file an application for an advance voting ballot.  

 

 According to the Secretary of State, enactment of SB 209 would require the agency to 

update training and education materials informing election officials and voters of the change.  

These actions could be accomplished with existing resources.   

 

 The Kansas Association of Counties indicates that enactment of the bill would have no 

fiscal effect on the counties in Kansas. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Sandy Tompkins, Office of the Secretary of State 

 Jay Hall, Association of Counties  


